
NASCA Executive Nomination – Brownyn Taylor 

 

I would like to formally signal my interest in serving on the NASCA Executive Committee for the 
2014-2016 term. 

I have a background in Health and Disability and originally trained and practiced as an Occupational 
Therapist before moving into a position as a NASC Service Coordinator, and subsequently NASC 
Team Leader for NorthAble NASC. This background provides me with an insight into the resources 
and workings of the health sector within DHBs as well as the disability sector. 

The fact that I am currently working within a Team Leader role would, I believe, provide a different 
perspective on the NASCA Committee. As a Team Leader I am involved in both the management and 
direct operational side of NASC. I have current firsthand experience of how overarching policies and 
changes affect practice at client contact level. 

During the short time I have been involved with NASCA I feel I have established myself as an active 
participant of the organization who is not afraid to contribute to group discussion. 

I hereby seek your favourable consideration of this nomination. 


